
CAMBRIDGE-NARROWS COMMUNITY SCHOOL 

PSSC Meeting Notes 

2020-2021 

C – Community N – Nurturing C- Creative S – Supportive 

The C-NCS community will strive to be Honourable and United 
in Strength. Knowledgeable, Inclusive and Engaged in being Successful. 

  

 

Date June 16, 2020 In Attendance 

Time 6:30 Anita Lawton,  

Leanda Brujins,  

Ashley Lavoie, Bethany 

Kennedy, Sabrina 

McFarlane, April Wilson. 

Stephanie Crouch, Jim 

Mills. 

Observer: Councilor 

Sheila Black 

Location CNCS – Virtual Teams Meeting 

Chair Anita Lawton 

Recorder Bethany Kennedy 

 

Regrets 
Carrie Wagstaff, Abby McGarity, Victoria Allen, Emily 

Mercer, Jennifer Allen, 

 

DISCUSSIONS 

Items Issues Addressed/Points of Discussion/Action 
Person Responsible 

/ Date 

Call to Order 6:32pm 
Anita 

Approval of the 

Agenda 
Motion 1st – Ashley, 2nd – Stephanie 

 

Approval of the 

Minutes 
Motion 1st – Ashley, 2nd – Bethany 

 

Business arising 

from minutes 

Update to minutes: 

Ms. Levesque to assume the acting Vice-Principal role for 

2021-2022 school year. 

Grade 8 Graduation – June 23 

June 25th no longer a whole school half day; regular full day 

for high school 

 

Plans for classes 

in Sept? Split/ not 

split? 

 

5 FTE positions allocated for K-5; unsure of elementary 

split. 

2 FTE positions allocated for Middle Level; will be a 6/7 

and 7/8 split. 

 

Per article 20 of the Collective Agreement, there are max 

class sizes for straight classes and split classes. 

 

Positions are based on enrollment, thus if you know 

people in the community, please encourage early 

ALL 



enrollment to ensure appropriate teacher allocation. 

Note that even in a straight class, there are varying levels of 

learning to accommodate. 

 

K-2 Pilot plans 

post COVID 

Pre-Covid, a K-2 pilot program was brought forth. 

Update: have not heard anything, so not happening this fall. 

No word provided to the school on whether we were 

accepted. 

 

 

Reports 

Principal Report 

June Activities: - Activity week the first week of June. 

- Student appreciation a great success.  

- Middle Level and High School Students got “shout 

outs” recognizing individuals. 

- Elementary Students got “should outs” at their coat 

hook. 

- K-2 went to Farm June 15th and took their chicks. 

- Elementary butterfly release. 

- Grade 5 – water fight for year-end celebration 

- Grade 8 – water fight for year-end celebration 

- Grade 12 – Drive through celebration and then Grads 

and their guests in the gym for a small-scale 

graduation. 

- Activity night at the school in place of safe grad. 

- Videographer hired to record the ceremony. 

 

Teacher Report 

- Thank you to the leadership for the great year. 

 

PSSC Chair Report 

- Thank you to Ms. Bruijns and Ms. Levesque for their 

great leadership and support through the year. 

- Thank you to PSSC members for their dedication 

throughout the year. 

- Congratulations to our teacher rep April Wilson on 

her retirement!  

 

DEC Rep 

- Busy doing orientation training. 

- Looking forward to working with CNCS and getting 

together with us. 

  

Adjournment 7:15 
Anita 

 

 

 

 

 

 


